
     

    
   
  

            
      

   
       

 

  

  

  

  

 

   

               

                

    

 

Micro Course Monday – Monsters in Literature 

Micro Course Victorian Monsters 
Date Monday, October 27th 
Time 3:00-4:00pm 

In-Person Location Dana Hall 228 – campus map – parking in lot 5 
Online Link Live online in Collaborate 
Presenter Sean O’Brien 

Is Dr. Frankenstein really the monster? How do you pronounce Dr. Jekyll and Mr. Hyde? How old was 

Dracula when he went to school to learn to be a vampire? How do you avert an alien invasion? How 

does Sherlock Holmes stack up as a monster hunter? As the home of merciless bloodsuckers, invisible 

men, wrathful werewolves, and demented scientists, the Nineteenth Century Literature gave us many of 

our most memorably macabre monsters. Join us to learn more about the origins of our favorite gothic 

horrors! 

Still interested in the topic? 

If you want to explore your own literary talents, enroll in the Fiction Writing microcredential. The 

microcredential includes 6 credits, ENGL 315 - Short Fiction: The Art of the Tale and ENGL 

351- Advanced Fiction Workshop. 

https://www.canton.edu/media/pdf/campus_map.pdf
https://us.bbcollab.com/guest/66138dbeac5b4c119471eca305110470
https://www.canton.edu/academics/micro/fiction/

